
 
February 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Friends of CTC, 
 
Happy February! We hope this finds you healthy and staying warm on these wintry days.  At 
CTC, we started February off on a positive note with our annual Cultural Fair and New Year 
Traditions Around the World. This was an amazing event and definitely a staff and student 
favorite.  
 
 
 
 
 
This month, our theme is “CTC  💜‘s Neurodiversity.” At our school, we have had dialogues 
with parents and staff as to what this term really means and what we have found is that it can 
represent different things to different people. This is important. This month we will be 
creating meaningful, inspiring and fun activities around this theme and let’s find out what 
this means to our Community.  
 
Following up from our last newsletter, some updates: 
 
 
★​ Our therapy dog, Lou, will officially start visiting CTC February 27th! 

 

★​ Our Swimming & Fitness Program at the Randolph YMCA commences in March- 
YAY!   

★​ CTC has started its own 4 - H Partnership! Volunteers are starting this month with the 
theme of the Animal Life Cycle. We will also extend this and have our own 4-H Club 
at the school weekly, utilizing our own staff.  

★​ Our Board and Parent Mix and Mingle Event is approaching. Please contact 
kpolster@celebratethechildren.org for more information. 

★​ The Neurodiversity Walk in April is building a lot of momentum. We now have 15 
Teams registered and more counting. Please visit our website for more information 

mailto:kpolster@celebratethechildre.org


on how to support and get involved. We will be hosting another parent informational 
session to answer any questions you may have. More information to come.  

 
Important Dates:  
 
February 17, 2025 - February 21, 2025 - School Closed for Winter Break 
 
Happy Valentine’ Day! 
           
Regards, 
 
Lauren Blaszak 
 


